
LAND AND WATER CONSERVATION 
FUND 

2020 Grant Application

Under the Land and Water Conservation Fund Act of 1965 (Public Law 88-578), citizens are 

afforded the opportunity to express their views concerning the recreational needs of their 

community.  In light of the Governor's order due to the Coronavirus, an open meeting is being 

held on Monday, April 20, 2020, at 4:45 P.M. via Zoom in order to provide a forum for 
discussion.  Meeting ID number is 533 850 469.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss the City of Benton’s application to apply for funding 

for 2 new pavilions at H.H. Lovett Park playground area.

Anyone with a significant supporting or opposing view is invited to voice that opinion at this 

meeting or in writing to :  Land and Water Conservation Fund Program; Governor’s Office, 

Department for Local Government, 1024 Capital Center Drive, Suite 340, Frankfort, Kentucky 

40601 within two (2) weeks of the date of the meeting. 

        Bethany Cooper
        City Clerk/Treasurer




